
Do you know any Prince George’s County 
residents born in 1925 or Earlier?

The Pillars of 
Our Community

2025 Centenarian 
celebration

M-NCPPC, Department of Parks and Recreation is hosting a luncheon for 
Prince George’s County residents who were born in 1925 or earlier
(January 1, 1925 to December 31, 1925 or before) to celebrate centenarians. 
The luncheon will be held on Friday, May 9, 2025, at the Laurel-Beltsville 
Senior Activity Center (7120 Contee Road, Laurel, MD 20707). 
This year’s event will be limited to the Centenarian and up to five (5) guests. 
The Centenarian must be present with their guests.

If you know someone who was born in 1925 or earlier and resides in 
Prince George’s County, please share this information or complete the online 
registration form at pgparks.com/centenarian no later than March 14, 2025.

For centenarian registration assistance, please contact staff at 
Laurel-Beltsville Senior Activity Center at 301-206-3351/3350 
or send an email to Seniors@pgparks.com.


